
ADA TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 
MINUTES 

JULY 10, 2006 
 
 
Meeting was called to order by Clerk Ensing Millhuff at 7:30 p.m. Members present: Clerk Ensing Millhuff, 
Treasurer Pratt and Trustee Westra.  Also present: Recording Secretary Smith and six community 
members.  Members absent:  Supervisor Haga, Trustees Damstra, Proos and Sytsma.  It was noted that 
Supervisor Haga was absent due to a death in the family.   
 
Clerk Ensing Millhuff stated since there was not a board quorum township business would not be 
conducted; adding Public Comment would be taken. 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT 
Bill Wood, 8060 Vergennes, stated he had mentioned five or six weeks ago a trail was supposed to have 
been built at the old Dog N Suds site.  He brought paperwork and stated something should be done about 
it. 
 
Jim Todd, 8025 East Fulton, asked if silt fences could be removed at the M-21 construction site stating the 
grass has grown back and erosion has stopped; noting there was still fencing east of Kulross from a M-21 
project that took place over 5 years ago.  Mr. Todd also stated there is a trash pile at 500 Pettis contrary 
to an ordinance regarding foreign trash.  Mr. Todd also stated there was a “typo” on the statement which 
appears on each Agenda. 
 
 Nina Harrington, Alta Dale, expressed concern at the lack of quorum; adding the Supervisor had been 
very conscientious through the years and had a very good reason for missing the meeting.  Mrs. 
Harrington said she wondered if some of the current trustees did not take the position as seriously as 
others have and brought up the possibility of considering a per diem pay for the positions.  Clerk Ensing 
Millhuff apologized for the lack of quorum and stated in her tenure on the board as both a Trustee and 
Clerk this was the first time a quorum was not present. 

 
 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:41 p.m. 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 ______________________________ 
 Deborah Ensing Millhuff, CMC 
 Ada Township Clerk 
 
 
RS: JS 


